
Sundance, Here We Come!
This  Saturday  we’re  going  to  do  something  that  should  be
pretty cool – we’re going to film a movie!  In 2007, we staged
a short one-act play for our community theater called The
Clinic which was written by my husband (also our O Great
Admin).   The  play  got  a  really  good  response  from  its
audience; including two newspaper reviewers.  Recently, we’ve
struck up a friendship with a guy who runs a small production
company, so we decided to make The Clinic into a short film
for submission to film festivals.  The part about the Sundance
Film Festival in my blog post title was just a joke; it’s not
like  we’re  expecting  this  to  go  anywhere.   If  it  does,
awesome!  But mostly it’s just for fun.  And seeing as how the
cast and crew contain some very good friends of ours, fun is
exactly what we’re expecting on Saturday!  Once we wrap it and
finish post-production, maybe I can put it on my blog or at
least link to it…  and ACTION!

https://www.tangents.org/theater/sundance-here-we-come/

